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UPDATED INFORMATION – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
US EPA partnering with Clarksburg Water Board for additional drinking 
water sampling 
 
CLARKSBURG, W.Va. – The United States Environmental Protection Agency (US 
EPA) is offering free drinking water sampling to customers of the Clarksburg 
Water Board (CWB) as part of the ongoing effort to identify and remove old lead 
service lines in the area. 
 
This sampling effort is a partnership between the US EPA and the Clarksburg 
Water Board.  The US EPA will be working with a research contractor, Batelle, to 
complete the sampling.  CWB customers may receive a phone call from Batelle 
over the next few weeks.  The call will come from a 614 area code and will provide 
additional information about the sampling and instructions on how to participate. 
 
Batelle will come to the homes of customers who agree to participate.  The 
process will take approximately 30 minutes. 
 
This is just one step in the comprehensive approach the Clarksburg Water Board 
is taking to address the matter.  CWB is also continuing to offer their own testing 
to all customers.  Should residents have any questions surrounding the drinking 
water testing or would like to request testing from CWB, please reach out through 
the water sampling hotline at (304) 423-7952. 
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